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Dear parents,  

I hope this email finds you well. The following are a few items we would like to draw to your 

attention for the months ahead. We would like to welcome John Ryan, past pupil who is 

here with us on teaching placement until the end of November. The very best of luck John. 

October  

• Reminder – Tuesday 18th October- school closing for Primary language curriculum 

training  

• Halloween in the hall – Thanks to our 5th/6th class along with Múinteoir Sharon who 

are hosting a Halloween Fair on Friday the 28th .Children can dress up for the day. 

November  

• Parent teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday the 15th and Wednesday the 16th 

of November. Your child will bring home the time and day of the appointment to you 

in their homework Diary. All children will finish school at 1.30pm on both days of 

the parent teacher meetings.  

December  

• National Jingle your Jumper day is the 11th December where school children can 

wear their Christmas Jumper for the day and help to raise funds for local charities. 

This year our chosen charity is KICK IT 4 COREY and children can bring €2 . As this day 

falls on a weekend, the children can wear their Christmas jumper on the day of our 

carol singing instead- Thursday the 15th December. Further information about the 

Carol service will be sent out after Halloween break.   

• Christmas Cards –Thanks to Múinteoir Tina & SInéad who have organised fabulous 

Christmas cards again this year for the school. They are gone to print and will be 

available for purchase in due course.  

• Shoe Box Appeal- 

In the meantime football is continuing and we wish our U13 and U11 the very best in their 

upcoming blitzes. Denis O’ Mahoney is finishing up with us this week and we would like to 

wish him well in his new role and thank him for his continued support to the school over the 

past number of years. This is the last week of Football on Wednesday during school, 

however football after school on Thursday with Múinteoir Sharon, Lauren and Irene is 

continuing for the next few weeks. We are very grateful to the teachers for taking on this 

training after school. As always all our class teachers will continue with GAA during school 

time too along with all the physical education strands.  
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Due to the rising cost in transport charges we will have to charge €3 per child attending 

matches on the day of the match. They can give it to their class teacher.  

Thanks to all who attended the Parents Association meeting last week. It was lovely to meet 

so many families. I would like to thank the committee of Jos Tobin, Niamh McCarthy, Gayle 

Burke and Marcella Ryan for their continued hard work over the last number of years. It was 

much appreciated. I would also like to send our best wishes to the new committee for the 

year ahead- Kathryn Maher(Chairperson) Mairead Hogan (Secretary) Ruth O’Connor & David 

Kinane (Treasurers). We look forward to working with you all.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have concerns.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Catherine Cleary, 

Principal 

Scoil San Isadóir 

principalboherlahanns@gmail.com  
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